
If you live on the Northern Beaches and are concerned  
that the new Northern Beaches Hospital will be built and run  

by a private corporation – Healthscope ...

Then join nurses and midwives when  
they doorknock Manly residents to inform them  

about the privatisation of their new hospital  
and the Americanisation of our health system.

This new hospital is replacing Manly Hospital, and will see the 
downgrading of acute services at Mona Vale Hospital. This means two 

public hospitals are being replaced by one private hospital.

Saturday 7 & Saturday 21 March 2015
1.30 – 4 pm

Meet us at St Mary’s Catholic Church Hall, 50 Whistler St, Manly
Bring sun block, a hat and water. 

Briefing will be given before we head off to inform the Manly community.

We look forward you joining us 
RSVP lridge@nswnma.asn.au
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